
PO Box 1004 
Redmond, OR  97756 

 
 
 
March 15, 2016 

 

 

 

Public Utility Commission of Oregon 

201 High St SE, Suite 100 

Salem, Oregon 97301  

 

RE: ARB 1117 –Withdrawal Letter 

 

Dear Sir/Madam: 

 

This letter is to request the withdrawal of the amendment to the wireless traffic exchange 

agreement for Docket No. ARB 1117, that was filed on March 14, 2016.  Both TDS 

Telecommunications Corporation (TDS) as an agent for Asotin Telephone Company d/b/a TDS 

Telecom and Cellco Partnership d/b/a Verizon Wireless have agreed to withdraw this agreement. 

 

TDS will be uploading and filing an entirely new agreement shortly. 

 

If you have questions please contact Jeni White of TDS at (865)671-4522 or myself at (541)516-

8210.  Thank you in advance for your assistance in this matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ 

 

Gail M. Long 

Manager, State Government Affairs 

 

Cc: Jeni White – TDS Telecom 

 Amy Hindman – Verizon Wireless 

          
  
 
 


